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MEDIA STATEMENT 
Kuala Lumpur, 25 January 2010 
 
 
Khazanah Nasional renews Managing Director’s contract for another three-year 
term.  
 
Khazanah Nasional Berhad (“Khazanah”) is pleased to announce that the Board of Directors at its 
meeting of 7th December 2009, has renewed the employment contract of its Managing Director, Tan Sri 
Dato’ Azman Hj. Mokhtar, for another three-year term effective 1st June 2010 to 31st May 2013. Tan Sri 
Azman, 49 years old, assumed his current position on 1st June 2004. 
 
End 
 
For further information, please contact Mohd Asuki Abas at +603 2034 0000 or via e-mail at 
asuki.abas@khazanah.com.my. 
 
 


